Frontier Trails - HiLites

Winter Edition – December, January, February 2018-2019
Frontier Trails District Key 3

District Chairman ~ Kelvin Hullet ~ kelvin.hullet@gmail.com

District Commissioner ~ Colette Perkins ~ 701-258-8849 ~ perkins50@bis.midco.net

District Executive ~ Marie Mott ~ 701-223-7204

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

DECEMBER 2018

6 Roundtable /Meet and Greet15 Silver Beaver Nominations Due26-31 Boy Scout Week Long Winter Camp31 Report to the Governor Nominations Due

JANUARY 2019

1 Office Closed

3 Roundtable

8 District Committee Meeting

24 Commissioner Meeting

FEBRUARY 2018

3 Scout Sunday

5 District Committee Meeting

7 Roundtable

21 District Recognition Banquet

28 Commissioner Meeting

NEW DISTRICT EXECUTIVE



We are pleased to announce that **Marie Mott** has been selected as the District Executive in the Frontier Trails district.

Marie's primary responsibility will be fulfilling the mission of Scouting through leadership and guidance of all district operations, including; volunteer engagement, membership recruitment, community and family fundraising, new unit sales, fiscal management of activity budgets and program support in the Frontier Trails District.

Marie is an experienced leader in business, non-profits and marketing with a proven ability to lead and motivate others. Her most recent leadership role was that of Executive Director of Bridging the Gap Dental in Bismarck. She has also worked with the North Dakota Department of Health in the areas of Emergency

Preparedness and Response. Marie has a Bachelor of Science in Organizational Leadership from Middle Tennessee State University.

Join us in congratulating Marie as she works with Rob Gilkerson, and the Frontier Trails District team to grow the Scouting programs across the area. She joined the Northern Lights Council on November 16, 2018.

TROOP AND WEBELOS MEET AND GREET

This annual event provides a great opportunity for all 4th and 5th graders to learn about Troops they want to visit and join all in one night. Troops from the Frontier Trails District will setup a table to share information about their troop with Webelos and Arrow of Light Scouts that are looking for their next Scouting adventure. Families, Scouts and leaders are invited to come learn and ask questions of Troops in attendance. We will be hosting the meet and greet during our December Roundtable on December 6th, 7-8:30pm at the Capital Credit Union Scout Center.

FRIENDS OF SCOUTING

Scouting does not just happen; it takes the support of volunteers, parents and the community to offer the best Scouting program for our youth. We are in the midst of the annual Friends of Scouting (FOS) Campaign. During this time, we ask the community, families and volunteers to give a financial gift to support Scouting. These funds provide for a professional staff, volunteer training, camps and scholarships for camping and uniforms. Each unit will be hosting a short presentation to ask their Scouting families for this support; typically, at a Blue and Gold or a Court of Honor. Your unit Friends of Scouting presentation should take place prior to March 1, 2019. Every dollar helps in our mission to develop tomorrow's leaders. For more information and to schedule your unit FOS program please contact the Bismarck Scout Office at 223-7204.

FRONTIER TRAILS DISTRICT VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION BANQUET

Join us on Thursday February 21th for our annual volunteer appreciation Banquet. We have had a very exciting year in Scouting and we have a LOT to celebrate. We will have a dinner and an awards program to recognize those that have helped to provide the best Scouting program possible to as many youth as possible. To get details and to register check out our District Calendar at: http://www.nlcbsa.org/2168

RECOGNIZING THOSE WHO MAKE SCOUTING POSSIBLE

Scouting would not be possible without those who give up countless hours for the betterment of the movement. Those parents who constantly help out at Pack meetings, the leaders that put together the Scouting program that your family enjoys, the school that allows us to come in and disrupt the school day in order to do Boy Talks. There are lots of folks within our district that deserve some recognition!! If there is someone you know or an organization or business in the community that you feel needs to be recognized for their contributions, please fill out an award nomination form! Please submit your nominations by January 18th to ensure we can make the selections and be prepared for the Volunteer Appreciation Banquet. You can find our nomination forms at http://www.nlcbsa.org/2158 or by visiting the Bismarck Scout Office.

Important Links

Northern Light Council Website: http://www.nlcbsa.org/
Frontier Trails District Website: http://www.nlcbsa.org/2158

Frontier District Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Frontier-Trails-District-Northern-Lights-Council-444356885699403/